
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Prom 

 

We will be holding a Year 6 Prom on Monday 11th July from 6.00pm-8.00pm in the Key 

Stage 2 Hall. The children will have their tea and a disco. It will be a lovely evening 

where the children can get together and have fun before going to high school.  

 

The cost for each child is £8.00. Please pay via your child’s Arbor Account. 

  

We hope all the children will be able to attend and enjoy this special event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 teachers 

 

 

 

 

Name ___________________________ Class ___________ 

 

I agree to pay the £8.00 charge for the Prom via Arbor for the ticket. 

 

My child will know the arrangements for getting home after the Prom. 

 

Signed _______________________ Parent/Carer 
 


